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NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION ON THE BASIS OF GENDER OR SEX
The California State University does not discriminate on the basis of gender, which includes sex
and gender identity or expression, or sexual orientation in its education programs or activities. Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and certain other federal and state laws, prohibit discrimination on the basis of gender or sexual orientation in employment, as well as in all education programs and activities operated by the University (both on and off campus). The protection against discrimination on the basis of gender or sexual orientation includes sexual harassment, sexual misconduct, and gender based dating and domestic violence and stalking. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies:
CSU East Bay Title IX Coordinator

Terri La Beaux 25800 Carlos Bee Blvd, Student Administration Room 1600 Hayward, CA 94542 terri.labeaux@csueastbay.edu 510-885-4918

Deputy Title IX Coordinator(s)
· James A. Carroll, Director of Student Conduct Rights and Responsibilities
· Bethany Hobbs-Helmus, Assistant Athletics Director
· Rosalina Johnson, Discrimination, Harassment, & Retaliation Administrator/Senior Investigator
· Jill Millican, Director of Community Welfare & Coverage
· Ed Park, Human Resource Manager
· Dr. My-Lan Huynh, Associate Director of Housing and Residential Life
· Jennifer Toor, Director of Fiscal & Administrative Resources

CSU East Bay Title IX Officer
Nyassa Love Johnson, Associate Vice President Risk Management and Internal Control 25800 Carlos Bee Blvd. Student Administration Building 1600 Hayward, CA 94542 510-885-2743

For more information visit: http://www.csueastbay.edu/riskmanagement/title-ix/

Questions may also be addressed to:

Office for Civil Rights
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 90 7th Street, Suite 4-100
San Francisco, CA 94103 Voice Phone (800) 368-1019, FAX (415) 437-8329, TDD (800) 537-7697
